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On Thursday 13 November, the P&C ran the last disco for the year. We would like to thank Mrs 
McDougall and Miss Carroll and the parents from their classes, who were able to help with this 

event.  
 

A huge thank you to Miss Carroll for donating her time to do the music and and  Mrs McDougall, Mrs 

Byway, Mrs Bicknell, Miss Farrell and Miss Michael who came to support the night, the children had a 
great time. Thank you also to our volunteers  -  Janine Dewing, Lee Conlan, Stacey Shepherd, Sarah 

Corner, Jane , Caitlin & Michaela Pratt, Mel Browne, Shelby, Ashtyn & Nan Steer, Amanda Chivell, Jo 

Derich, Bec Wild and Kristie Nottle for your help on the night. 

Narrogin Sunsmart Triathlon - Sunday 30 November  

2015 Volunteers 
The main objective of the P&C is to co-ordinate fundraising that benefits the school and our children. 
There are so many ways that parents and grandparents can help our school by volunteering time to 

assist us. Our Committee is not large but dedicated to supporting our school and we would welcome 

your help.  
 

We are seeking names to compile a list of parents/grandparents/carers who would be willing to help 
when needed next year. Everyone that volunteers time can earn passport points which can be re-

deemed on a variety of items from uniforms, canteen, payment of voluntary contributions and much 

more or donated to the School Community Chest.  
 

If you would like to go on our list, please complete the below slip and return it to the school front 

office. 
� - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Name:   _________________________________________________ 
               
Contact Number: ______________________ Mobile: _____________________ 
 

Email:   _________________________________________________ 
 
 

I would be willing to help with the following events, please circle; 
 

Quiz Night  Triathlon School Disco’s  Spring Festival Shades 
 

Narrogin Show Office Catering      Footy Raffle  Canteen 

This Sunday 30 November we will be holding our Annual P&C Triathlon. This is a wonderful event 
that children and adults alike can compete in, as individuals or in teams and swim, cycle and run the 

intro, mini, long and short courses. Our Co-ordinator Sarah Wiese has organised a fantastic event and 

details can be found on the school website under P&C or click on the Triathlon article for Entry Form 
and course details. Make sure you come along to enjoy what is sure to be a great day a sausage sizzle 

will be available along with drinks and slushies.  

Rev Heads 
Thank you to the following people who volunteered their time to help out at Rev Heads on Friday  14 
and Saturday 15 November in the kitchen  - Filipa Shepherd, Jane Pratt, Sarah Wiese, Cindy Paice, 

Steve Shepherd, Stacey Shepherd, Allan Dewing, Jodee Young, Amanda Cole, Brennan Pratt, Toby 

Beresford and Krystle Beresford 
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N A R R O G I N  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  P & C  

Contact us at: narroginprimarypandc@gmail.com 

 

Up and coming events…..  

 

 

Every year we seek help from the Classes to assist 

with a P&C Fundraising Event. Below is the sched-
ule some dates are still to be advised and each 

class will be informed closer to the date. 

 

Class  Activity   Date 
Miss Carroll  School Disco   Completed 
Mrs McDougall School Disco   Completed 

Miss Farrell Set Up Quiz  Night Completed 
Mrs Byway Pack Up Quiz Night Completed 

Mrs Shepherd School Production Not Required 

Mrs Conlon School Production Not Required 
Mrs Morgan School Production Not Required 

Mrs Bicknell Ngn Show Office  Completed 

Mrs Heil  Triathlon - Food  30 Nov 
Ms Michael Father’s Day Lunch Completed 

Miss Atherton Father’s Day Lunch  Completed 

P&C Parent/Class Roster 

Dates for your Calendar 
P&C Meetings - Tuesday Nights 7.30pm in the Narrogin Primary School staffroom 

December  9  

 

P&C Sundowner  - 9 December 2014 - Save the date 

Every year the P&C hold a Sundowner to thank everyone who has volunteered to help with P&C 

Events. If you have not had a chance to help, or your class was no longer required to assist please 

consider helping with the Triathlon this weekend. Invites will be sent to all our wonderful volun-

teers shortly. 

 

Dates for Market Days - Clean out before Christmas  

December 20 

Need to clean out in time for Christmas, consider holding a stall at our next Market Day!! A great 

way to clean out unwanted items ready for the start of a new year, for a cost of $10 to stall hold-

ers. This is a popular event which is run on the 3rd Saturday of each month.   

 

Triathlon - Sunday 30 November  -  There will be mini, intro, short and long distance events 

for individual and teams. Entry forms are available from School Office and Narrogin Leisure Centre 

and on the School Website . 

The uniform shop is open on the se-

cond and fourth Friday of the month 

from 8.30am – 10.00am.  The next day 

will be Thursday 27 November due 

to the Pupil Free Day on the Friday. 

This means there is only 2 days left to 

purchase uniforms before the end of 

they year. Remember you can use your 

NPS Passport dollars to purchase uni-

forms. Below are some students in their 

new dresses.  

Uniform Shop 

Demi, Kate, Willow,  
Andi, Lily & Emily 


